
28th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

Please follow this link to view our letter/report from Ofsted, following 

our recent inspection. 

 

http://allsaints-

alrewas.staffs.sch.uk/sitetemplate/allsaints/uploads/INSPECTION%20R

EPORT/Ofsted%20Report%20March%2018.pdf 

 

We are delighted to be judged as a ‘Good’ school.  There were lots of 

positives captured in the report including leadership, governance, 

safeguarding, behaviour, ethos, progress in reading and writing to name 

but a few.    As always with any inspection or monitoring activity, there 

are areas for improvement.  We are keen to address the issues with 

fresh enthusiasm as they are areas we are already working on.   

 

We look forward to working together as staff, governors and parents for 

the next stage of the school’s journey. 

 

Thanks to all of you who completed the survey and offered feedback 

during the inspection. 

 

Have a lovely Easter break. 

 

Kind Regards. 

 

 

Ms Golden 

Sue Durrant (Chair of Governors) 
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